
 
 
BULLETIN NO.  20/21-014     DATE:   15 Dec 21 
TO:  ALL ISR Oval and Enduro Affiliates 

SUBJECT Reference track availability Oval Sprint and Enduro disciplines. 
 

After consultation with the manufacturer and examination of various track 
configurations ISR is making the following recommendations for alternate tracks to 
be used for this coming season oval competition. 

The Camso 9110H in the 14’X128 “ by 1” lug are legal replacements for 9194 R 
tracks which will not be available until early March. 

The track clips will need to be altered to fit your personal requirements; however, 
this is and remains a legal modification to the track itself. 

9239R 14”X121x 121 tracks are scheduled to ship by the first week of January 2022.  

9043H144 in 15X121 with 1 inch lug are available to order currently. 

Both Camso and ISR are endeavoring to make available safe, high-quality tracks for 
your competition needs for the 2022 season. Supply chain issues are great, and 
together we will work to keep your teams on the safest, best quality product 
possible. 

 

ISR  
11-17-21 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           International Snowmobile Racing, Inc. 
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